
 
 

Committee on American Civics 
November 11, 2019 

 
The meeting was held at 6:45 on Monday, November 11, 2019.  Those in attendance 
were Aaron Troester, Ellen Boshart, Coby Welke, Corey Fisher, Jim York and Amy 
Shane.  Mrs. Shane handed out copies of the law to committee members and 
reviewed the required components.  Being Veterans Day, it was a good opportunity 
to share how that event was commemorated in both buildings.  The committee 
members have copies of the newly adopted social studies standards and Mr. York is 
taking six teachers to Wakefield for an”un-packing” of the standards this month.  
They will then begin to align their curriculum K-12 with the new standards.  Mrs. 
Shane will also post the newly adopted standards on the district’s web page. 
 
The next meeting will be held on Monday, December 16th.  This meeting will be 
advertised in the Holt County Independent, on KBRX and posted in the usual spots.  
The committee will receive any public comment at that meeting. 


